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July 23, 

Hon .. Wm. Langer, 

Bismarck, N. Dak. 

Dear Sir: 

The only beverages that are being sold in the 

County that I have been able to learn of are Non-Tox, 

White Seal and Malt Tonic. I have no knowledge . of any 

Malta being sold, but will always be on the watch for 

any being handled in any of the poolrooms or any other 

place that aells drinks of this kind. · W-B Right Cut, 

I have been unable to locate any being sold in any of the 

places that I have visited yet. 

Youre truly , 

Sheriff. 
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